
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

• Thursday 16th December will be a non-uniform day (Christmas jumper optional). A suggested 
£1 donation to the PTA would be very gratefully received.  

 

• Please support the school by putting a gift under their tree this year. They’ve put together a 
short Amazon wish-list focused on resources for maths and rainy days. They loved receiving 
all the gifts from parents last year so let’s put more smiles on their faces and resources in the 
classrooms this year too. You can select to deliver direct to the school when you 
checkout.https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/S0CWQQXKEEIY?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_u
n_2eTYJXSAylNa2 

 

• Lastly, don’t forget to buy your raffle tickets, there are some fabulous prizes up for grabs, 
raffle will be drawn on Saturday 11th December, good luck!! https://bit.ly/minchraffle21 
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